CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

September 2018

Dear Constituent.

Thank you for contacting me about proposed changes to tenancies.

Longer tenancies help landlords by reducing the time their properties are vacant, as well avoiding the need for more frequent payment of agency fees for renewing a tenancy. Moreover, with many tenants on short-term contracts, longer tenancy agreements will help to provide certainty and stability for renters. That is why I welcome the proposals to introduce three-year minimum tenancies.

A public consultation has been launched to consider how barriers to landlords offering longer tenancies can be overcome. One of the range of options proposed is the introduction of a minimum three-year tenancy term, with a six-month break clause. This will help renters to put down roots, as well as giving landlords longer term financial security.

Under the proposed longer term agreement, tenants would be able to leave the property before the end of the minimum term, but would have greater protection if they wanted to stay in the property for an extended period of time. Landlords would also continue to be able to recover possession of their property on reasonable grounds under the new proposed arrangements.

Exemptions for a minimum tenancy could, of course, be put in place for accommodation that could not be realistically last three years such as student accommodation and short-term lets. These are being considered as part of the consultation.

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP
MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY

Tel: 020 7219 7048 Fax: 020 7219 1375 Email: chris.heatonharris.mp@parliament.uk Website: www.heatonharris.com